
The Gertrude E. Skelly Charitable Foundation provided a gift to Mennonite College of  Nursing at Illinois 
State University for support of  underserved individuals who desire to become and who qualify to enter the 
Mennonite College of  Nursing Program. This gift will allow the Mennonite College of  Nursing to expand 
its enrollment within the College. 
	
This gift will provide testimony to the Gertrude E. Skelly Charitable Foundation’s commitment to the 
important goal of  enabling individuals to better themselves, so that they can become more productive 
members of  this society.

Candidates must:
a) be a full time undergraduate or graduate student enrolled at Mennonite College of  Nursing at Illinois State 
University

b) demonstrate financial need in the amount of  full tuition or more as documented by the Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid, or other such credible information as may be acceptable to the Dean of  Mennonite 
College of  Nursing and the Scholarship Committee 
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